
 
Opening Times of the Church this week 

Sunday: 7.30am—6.30pm 
Monday to Friday: 7.30am—4.30pm 

Thursday—Saturday: 9.00am—6.30pm 
 
 

Times of Holy Mass 
Sunday: 8.00am, 9.15am, 11.00am & 5.30pm  

Monday to Friday: 8.00am & 12.10pm  
Saturday: 10.00am & 5.30pm (Vigil Mass for Sunday)  

 
 

Holy Days of Obligation 
5.30pm (Vigil), 8.00am, 10am (Term time only), 12.10pm 

and 7.30pm 
 
 

Times of Confession 
Monday to Friday: 11.30am—11.55am  

Saturday: 10.30am—11.25am and 4.45pm—5.15pm 
 
 

Times of Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
Monday to Friday: 11.30am—12.00noon 

Saturday: 10.30.am—11.30am 
 
 

Join our live streamed services at 
www.salfordcathedral.co.uk 

 
Parish Office 

250 Chapel Street, Salford M3 5LE 
Open Monday to Friday 8.30am-4.30pm 

Phone: 0161 817 2210  
enquiries@salfordcathedral.co.uk  

 
Cathedral Staff 

Cathedral Dean: Rev Canon Michael D. Jones  
Dean@salfordcathedral.co.uk 

Cathedral Sub Dean: Rev Nathan Horne 
Subdean@salfordcathedral.co.uk 

Cathedral Precentor: Rev Frankie Mulgrew 
Frankie.mulgrew@dioceseofsalford.org.uk 

Chaplain: Rev Jude Elodimuo 
Jude.Elodimuo@dioceseofsalford.org.uk 
Parish Sister: Sr. Brenda Matterson DC.  

Parish.sister@salfordcathedral.co.uk 
Parish Secretary: Mrs Deborah Holmes  

Enquiries@salfordcathedral.co.uk 
Cathedral Finance Officer: Mrs Corinne Turnbull 

Finance@salfordcathedral.co.uk  
Cathedral Director of Music: Mr Alex Patterson 

Music@salfordcathedral.co.uk 
Cathedral Organist: Mr Anthony Hunt 

Organist@salfordcathedral.co.uk 
Cathedral Volunteer Programme Co-Ordinator:  

Mrs Maura Pasini 
Volunteering@salfordcathedral.co.uk 

Cathedral Sacristan: Mr Anthony Wilson 
Sacristy@salfordcathedral.co.uk 

Parish Safeguarding:  
Cathedralparish.safeguarding@gmail.com 

Sunday 15th June 
The Most Holy Trinity 
11th Week 
of Ordinary time 

 
8.00am 
 
9.15am 
 
11.00am 
 
5.30pm  

 
Winnie Matthews (B) 
 
Ria Jade Doherty (SI) 
 
People of the Parish 
 
Elizabeth Wright (RIP) 

Monday 16th June 
St Richard of Chichester 

8.00am 
 
12.10pm 

Lynsay (A) RIP 
 
Michael Keigher (RIP) 

Tuesday 17th June 
Weekday 

8.00am 
 
10.00am Requiem Mass 
 
12.10pm 

A special Intention 
 
Fred McCaffrey 
 
Ellen (B) 

Wednesday 18th June 
Weekday 

8.00am 
 
12.10pm  

A special Intention 
 
Elizabeth Wright (RIP) 

Thursday 19th June 
St Romuald 

8.00am 
 
12.10pm 

Lynsey (RIP) 
 
Bernie (SI) 

Friday 20th June 
St Alban 

8.00am 
 
12.10pm 

A special Intention 
 
Helen Worrall (LD) 

Saturday 21st June 
St Aloysius Gonzaga 

10.00am 

 

2.00pm APF Mass 

5.30pm Vigil Mass 

 

Hannah Whelan & Harry 
Collister-Brown—Wedding 
 
Priest’s Intention 
 
Pat Matthews (B) 

Sunday 22nd June 
The Most Holy Body 
and Blood of Christ 

8.00am 
 
9.15am 
 
11.00am 
 
2.00pm Oriental Geez Rite Mass 
 
5.30pm  
 

Mary Sadler (LD) 
 
People of the Parish 
 
Leigh 60th Birthday 
 
Priest’s Intention 
 
Mrs Ebenhiremen Bissong 
(LD) 
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Offertory collection  
 

8th June 2025—£1489.29 
Thank you for your continued generosity 

 

Donating Online 
If you would like to make your offertory donation online, 
you can either use the contactless device at the back of 

Church or scan the QR code below. 
You can also download a standing order form 

from the QR code if you would prefer to 
make your donation that way going forward.  

 

Salford Roman Catholic Diocesan Trustees 
A Registered Charity No. 250037 

Mass Intentions received this week 
 

Leigh, Martha Morris, Mary Sadler, Peter Hindley,  
Thomas Morris, Mrs Ebehiremen Bissong, 

John and Jane Williams & Agnes Hinds 
 

Please pray for all those who are sick, especially 
Sian Fletcher 

and for those who have died recently. 
Fred McCaffrey,  Mary Sadler, Fred Knite  

& Mrs Ebehiremen Bissong  
 

Arranging a Mass to be celebrated for your intentions 
 

If you would like a Mass to be offered for your 
intentions or for those you love, please complete the 
Mass Intention envelope at the back of 
Church and place your donation within. 
Alternatively, you can arrange a Mass to 

be celebrated online by scanning 
the QR code. 

We are a Roman Catholic community, which welcomes 
everyone. As members of the Family of God, strengthened 
by the Sacraments, and guided by the Holy Spirit, we strive 

to build a safe and loving Parish. We nourish our 
community through the Celebration of the Holy Eucharist, 
by the Word of God and catholic social teaching, following 
the commission of Our Lord Jesus Christ to “go out to the 

whole world and proclaim the Good news” 
        Mark 16:15 

The Sacraments of Baptism and Marriage 
All enquiries for the sacraments of Baptism and  

Marriage must be made directly through the  
parish office. 

 

A minimum of 6 months notice must be given for 
Marriage and a minimum of 2 months notice 

must be given for Baptisms. 
 

Please contact the parish secretary via email at 
enquiries@salfordcathedral.co.uk or on 0161 817 2210 

during office hours:  
Monday to Friday, from 8.30am - 4.30pm. 

Corpus Christi Procession  
Sunday 22nd June  

On the great feast of Corpus Christi (The Body of Christ) 
following the 11am Mass, there will be a short procession of 

Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament around the Cathedral 
temporary Church and out to the Cathedral Garden. 

This tradition – on the feast day of honouring Christ in the 
Eucharist, dates back to the fourteenth century – of 

carrying the Blessed Sacrament through the streets and 
towns and Cities, as a public witness of faith and worship of 

the Eucharist.  
 

Please join us if you can. 

SALFORD CATHEDRAL 
Designated Jubilee Year Church 
Obtaining a Plenary Indulgence 

 

The Year of Jubilee 2025 offers the 
opportunity to obtain a Plenary 

Indulgence - a special grace that strengthens our 
wounded souls in the fight against sin. Plenary 
Indulgences can also be obtained on behalf of our 
loved ones who have died, with the possibility of 
obtaining two plenary indulgences in one day, when 
one is on behalf of someone who has died. 
 
Conditions to obtain an indulgence are: 
1) Be resolved to avoid sin and live in a spirit of charity 
2) Go to confession 
3) Receive the Holy Eucharist 
4) Pray for the intentions of the Pope 
 
The Indulgence can be obtained by undertaking a 
pilgrimage here to the Cathedral temporary church or 
any designated Jubilee site in the Diocese and beyond, 
observing the conditions listed above. Those unable to 
attend here - including people who are sick, have 
accessibility needs, or are in prison - can also receive an 
Indulgence wherever they are by reciting the Our 
Father, the Profession of Faith in any approved form, 
and other prayers associated with the Holy Year. 

 
RETIRING COLLECTION - DAY FOR LIFE 
 

there will be a retiring collection today after 
all Masses to support the work of the 
Bishops’ Conference in England and 
Wales in protecting and promoting the 
dignity and value of every human being.   



Project Thanksgiving  
The purpose of this project is to provide parishioners and 
supporters of Salford Cathedral, the opportunity to give 

thanks to Almighty God for the restoration of our beautiful 
cathedral and the many blessings which we will receive 

once the cathedral has re-opened in February 2026.  
All the money raised through this appeal will go towards 
the restoration of the crucifix, previously located in the 
north transept, which will be re-hung at the entrance to 
the newly refurbished sanctuary. It will also cover the 
costs associated with the restoration of the image of 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel, the Pieta, St. Joseph, Sacred 
Heart, St. John the Evangelist, St. Therese of Lisieux and 

St. Anthony of Padua.   
 

The details of the crucifix and the other statues to be 
restored and how you can donate towards their 

restoration can be found in the special booklet entitled 
‘Project Thanksgiving’, which you will find at the back of 

the temporary church. 
 

This is a wonderful opportunity for us, as a parish family, to 
contribute to the restoration of our church and so I 
encourage you to do so with love and generosity. 

 

With gratitude for your continued support.  
                                                                            Canon Michael 

Quarant’ore – 40 hours with the Lord  
Wednesday 25th – Saturday 28th June 

 

You are invited to join us in this Jubilee Year fo a  
special period of prayer - Forty Hours of Adorationr of Our 
Lord Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament (including the great 
Feasts of the Sacred Heart and the Immaculate Heart of 

Mary). We will pray for a particular intention each day. 
Please let us know if it is possible for you to join us and the 

times you plan to attend by signing the Watching List in 
the temporary church. Envelopes are  

available in church in which you can place your prayer 
intentions and donations for candles to be lit before the 

Blessed Sacrament. All are welcome! 

Parish Pilgrimage to Medjugorje 
24th -30th October 2025 

 

This October half-term, the Cathedral Parish are 
organising a pilgrimage to Medjugorje for 

parishioners and families with return flights from 
Manchester. For this pilgrimage to Medjugorje, the 

cost will include - flights, transfer from Split airport, 
hotel accommodation, diner and breakfast for 6 

nights, local tour guide, all included for £730.00 per 
person. Single rooms are also available for 

supplementary prices.  
 

If you would like to register your interest, please see 
Fr Frankie or contact the office at 
enquiries@salfordcathedral.co.uk 

Legion of Mary—Movie night 
Thursday 19th June @ 7.00pm 

Cathedral House Assembly Room 
 

The Legion of Mary warmly invite you to attend the 
showing of ‘The Shack’. A story of a man, Mack Phillips, 
who suffers  a family tragedy, then spirals into a deep 
depression that causes him to question his innermost 

beliefs. Facing a crisis of faith, he receives a mysterious 
letter urging him to an abandoned shack in the Oregon 

wilderness. Despite his doubts, Mack journeys to the 
shack and encounters an enigmatic trio of strangers led 
by a woman named Papa. Through this meeting, Mack 

finds important truths that will transform his 
understanding of his tragedy and change his 

Life forever.  
For more information please email 

Our.lady.mount.carmel.praes@outlook.com 
Please feel free to bring a drink or some food to share 

All are welcome 



Jubilee for Vocations 
 

To celebrate the Jubilee for 
Vocations, our diocesan 

vocations team is delighted to 
share its latest newsletter, 

including case studies from 
diocesan clergy and updates 

regarding vocations to the 
priesthood and permanent 

diaconate. 
 

Read now at https://
dioceseofsalford.org.uk/faith/

vocations/  

Diocesan Youth Pilgrimage to Lindisfarne 
Young pilgrims in Years 7, 8, and 9 are invited to join 
the Diocese of Salford's Youth Ministry Team for a 

faith-filled pilgrimage to The Holy Island of 
Lindisfarne. The pilgrimage will be led by 

Bishop John Arnold and will take place between 
20-22 June. To find out more, please email 

youth@dioceseofsalford.org.uk or call 
0161 817 2214. 

Refugee Week 
This year's Refugee Week takes place between 16th 

and 22nd June and our diocesan charity, Caritas 
Diocese of Salford, has prepared lots of information 
and resources to help you find out more about how 

to support people in our communities. 
Find out more at www.caritassalford.org.uk/

Hope for our Common Home Pilgrimage 
 

The Diocese of Salford's Laudato Si' Centre is 
teaming up with the Columban Missionaries in Britain 
for a special pilgrimage opportunity to celebrate the 

Season of Creation in this Holy Year of Jubilee. 
Taking place on Thursday 25 September, this 
prayerful experience offers opportunities for 
everyone, whether taking on our nine-mile 

pilgrimage walk, joining us for our 
liturgies throughout the day, or receiving our virtual 

pilgrimage pack to explore in your own time. 
 

To find out more and to register, please visit https://
dioceseofsalford.org.uk/hope-for-our-common-

home/  

 
 

Parishes tackling poverty: Hope through action 
 

Caritas Salford, in partnership with Resolve Poverty, invites you 
to this free training session which will equip you with practical 

tools and help you learn about best practice for supporting 
people in poverty in your parish and local community.  The 

training will take place on Saturday 21 June at 
Our Lady's RC Church, Raby Street, Moss Side, Manchester, 

M16 7DJ.  
For more information or to book your free place, 

visit: www.caritassalford.org.uk/event/
parishpovertymanchester  

Madonna Del Rosario Procession 
 

The annual Madonna Del Rosario 
procession, organised by the 

Manchester Italian Association, will take 
place on Sunday 6 July. The procession 

will begin at 1.15pm from The Halle 
St Michael’s, George Leigh Street, in Ancoats. It will 

continue through Manchester City Centre to St Peter’s 
Square, where Mgr Anthony Kay 

will lead a short service. 
 

All are welcome to join this wonderful  

Accessibility and our parish  
   

April is the Jubilee month for disability inclusion and 
accessibility.  Caritas Salford, our diocesan charity, is working 

to support people and parishes to develop their 
understanding of accessibility and disability and inclusion. 

Being accessible is pivotal to access to the sacraments and 
parish life, to maximise positive experiences and to ensure that 
everyone can participate in ways that best suit them.  For the 
Jubilee, Caritas has developed a specific resource which can 

be downloaded here: https://www.caritassalford.org.uk/
JubileeAccessibility.  Caritas is encouraging parishioners to 

come forward to support parish accessibility and help raise 
awareness.  Often, a small change can make a world of 
difference to a person – can you help make the change 

possible? 
If you are interested in helping, or if you want to indicate an 

accessibility barrier, 
please email accessibility@caritassalford.org.uk or visit 

www.caritassalford.org.uk for more information.  


